
Certificate in Teaching and Learning in Physical 
Education in Primary Schools (RQF) (Level 3)

Able to deliver high quality PE in a primary setting 
 
Able to be deployed by headteacher (if TA to  
teach PE) 
 
Able to articulate why PE is important to pupils and 
colleagues 
 
Able to plan, adapt and assess PE lessons 
 
Able to plan fully inclusive and engaging lessons, 
units of work and schemes 
 
Able to make PE link to whole curriculum and 
school improvement agenda 
 
Know and understand how to manage risk in PE 
and set challenging lessons

This national qualification was specifically written 
for those people actively delivering PE in primary 
schools who aspire to ensure their teaching is 
high quality and share our vision and values. A 
fantastic national professional qualification which 
is recognised anywhere where UK qualifications are 
accepted worldwide. It is perfect for practitioners 
currently working in and with schools such as, 
teaching assistants, teachers, sports coaches, PPA 
providers or cover supervisors. Practical based it 
was written to support practical learners and has 
made a massive impact where it was first designed 
and delivered with over 300 teaching assistants, 
teachers and coaches now qualified.

WHO IS IT SUITABLE FOR:

This course is suitable for TA’s, Teachers (QTS) and 
specialist sports coaches (PPA providers). It is a 
perfect mix of practical and theory components 
delivered over an academic year to ensure 
collaborative and sustained learning for you the 
delegate. It does require you to be attached / 
employed in a school so that you can be fully 
supported and work with children and young people 
directly. You don’t need to be an athlete or top 
sportsperson but simply want to help inspire and 
teach young people to achieve and progress in PE.

The modules will consist of practical days where 
delegates will look at gymnastics, dance, games, 
outdoor and adventurous activities and athletics. 
These days focus on the teaching of these activities, 
not your level of performance so please do not be 
concerned. The whole programme is about helping 
pupils achieve, attain and progress in PE not about 
delegates being elite performers, therefore this 
course is highly accessible.

Delegates will cover health and safety, risk 
management, group management, teaching styles / 
approaches, assessing progress, health and fitness 
in the modern context and why PE is so important for 
today’s young people. You will be helped to formulate 
a strong rationale for PE and school sport to become 
a strong advocate for its inclusion in helping to 
ensure all young people leave school as successful 
and fully rounded individuals.

LEARNING OUTCOMES
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